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Engineers · Contractors 
6001 Broken Sound Pkwy NW, Suite 610 

Boca Raton, Florida 33487 
Phone: (561) 997-6433; Fax: (561) 997-5811 

www.globaltechdb.com 
 

March 29, 2024  
       
David Richards 
Water Plant Superintendent 
Town of Highland Beach 
3616 S. Ocean Boulevard 
Highland Beach, FL 33487 
 
 
Re: Proposal for Odor Control Scrubber Packing Replacement  
 
 
Globaltech is pleased to submit our scope and proposal for the Odor Control Scrubber Packing 
Replacement to the Town of Highland Beach, Florida, as per the site visit and conversations with 
David Richards and Pat Roman.   
 
Construction Services 
 

1. Mobilize onsite.  
2. Establish a staging area with City staff. 
3. Procure 500 CF of 3.5-inch Jaeger Tri-Pack® vessel packing. 
4. Remove and dispose of existing packing from the two (2) on-site odor control scrubbers.  
5. Clean/pressure wash the interior of scrubber vessels. 
6. Install new scrubber vessel packing in the two (2) on-site odor control scrubbers. 
7. Oversee and inspect construction. 
8. Assist with startup. 
9. Clean up site and demobilize.  

 
Total Project Lump Sum   $115,900 

 
Assumptions 
 

1. It is assumed that there will be no gap in work between odor control scrubbers No. 1 and No. 2.  
2. The city is responsible for operating valves.  
3. Building and health department permits are assumed not to be required. 
4. No bonds will be required for this project.   
5. Record drawings of the installation are not required.   
6. Demister packing replacement is not required. 
7. Equipment and system start-up services shall be provided by others. 
8. Scrubber disinfection and bacteriological testing shall be done by others.  
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Globaltech will begin work following the approval of this proposal and receipt of the Notice to 
Proceed.  
 
We appreciate your consideration and look forward to the opportunity to work with the Town of 
Highland Beach. 
 
Don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Bruce Rahmani, PE. 
VP of Construction 
Globaltech, Inc. 
 
 


